

The National Active and Retired Federal Employees Association 2014 Golf Tournament

For the benefit of Alzheimer's Research, the Coastal Sussex Chapter 1690 of the National Active and Retired Federal Employees Assn. (NARFE) is sponsoring a golf tournament at the Salt Pond Golf Course on May 16, 2014 (rain date: TBD). We are asking your support to make this event successful.

You can help us in one of three ways:

<u>First</u>, you can either participate as a player yourself or sponsor an individual or group of players. Entry fee is \$65.00 per player.

<u>Second</u>, you or your company can make a check or cash contribution. If you choose to make a contribution of \$50.00 or more, your name or your firm's name will be included in signage at the golf course and in our published roster of contributors.

<u>Third</u>, you can donate a prize. In turn, we will arrange to publicize your donation to our 450+ members and friends in our chapter newsletter and/or the local media.

Please see the reverse of this sheet to sign up for one or more of the three options mentioned.

We would appreciate any help you can provide, either by participating as a golfer, by sponsoring golfers, or by donating cash, a check, or a prize. We look forward to hearing from you soon. If you have any questions contact:

Mr. Ron Weber, Golf Committee 30923 Sea Breeze Lane Ocean View, DE 19970 302-829-8906 rjw98@mchsi.com Mr. Dick Oliver, Chap. 1690 Alzheimer's Chair 410 Victoria Road Bethany Beach, DE 19930 302-539-3771 dormoliver@msn.com